
March 5thf 1924.

Mro. Florence Jçnes. 
221 St. Urbain Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Mrs, Jones
This morning I received your 

letter of yesterday and am sorry to learn of the 
bad fortune of yourself and your husband.

I shall be glad to make enquiries 
and see If I can find some means of helping. I shall 
write to you again shortly.

Yours faithfully.


